
Williams 16” Pipeline Spill Status Update – January 18, 2019. 

• Confirmed strong hydrocarbon odor and visual staining of condensate and stormwater runoff 
traveled approximately 500 feet along drainage to Parachute Creek. 

• Visual hydrocarbon (rainbows) at confluence of drainage to Parachute Creek with booms 
deployed. 

• Ongoing excavating at/near ditch near POR. 
• Booms being deployed along drainage to Parachute Creek. 
• COGCC has communicated to Williams/Bargath to collect fluid and solid samples. 
• It was communicated to COGCC by Williams/Bargath (Greg Anoia) that there was a pressure loss 

noted from the natural gas gathering line at about 04:00 on 1/18/19. 
• ECOS (Remediation Contractor) on Location. 
• Greg Anoia and Annette Garrigues (970-618-3329) are the Williams contacts on Location. 


